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Thank you for joining this Parent University event! We invite you to scan the QR 
code and take a tour of our Parent University website where you will find 
information and resources to support what your children learn and experience in 
Baltimore County Public Schools.  

      Take a moment to check out these important areas on our page! 

• Our biweekly FACEtime Newsletter: Home Edition - delivered to your inbox. Subscribe 
today! 

• The Parent University Event Schedule - find workshops and meetings around the 
county. 

• Don’t miss the Highlighted Events section where we showcase upcoming events! 
• The Parentmobile - it is coming to a school near you.  

• Our online Resource Library is updated frequently. Find resources from BCPS and 
community partners on what you need to support your student!  

 

Did you know? Parent University also hosts a TV show and 
podcast! Be sure to visit the video library on the Resource 

Library page to see and hear the latest episode. 

 

Follow us @BCPSParentU on Instagram, Facebook, and Twitter! 

BCPS Staff can join our Schoology group by emailing parentu@bcps.org! 

 

Parent University is brought to you by the  

BCPS Office of Family and Community Engagement. 
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